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Message from Administration
Welcome back Wolf Pack!
On behalf of our dedicated Westview School Staff, vice principal, Mr.
Matt Bergen, and myself we would like to wish all of our Westview
families a Happy New Year! We hope that your holidays were filled
with fun filled family time.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our community
partners listed below for their contributions to our Christmas
Hampers that we sent out to our families in December. Your
generosity is greatly appreciated and helped to brighten the holidays
for our families.
We are looking forward to seeing families at our SCC meeting on
Tuesday, January 17th at 6:00 p.m. and at our Family Literacy
Night on Thursday, January 26th at 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. in our
gym.
If at any time you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
call the school at (306) 922-4094 or email me personally @
carcand@srsd119.ca or Mr. Bergen @ mattbergen@srsd119.ca and
we will be happy to help you out.

Take real good care,

Cheryl Arcand & Matt Bergen


A Huge Thank You
THANK YOU to the following individuals and community partners who have generously donated to our
Christmas Hamper Project this year:



Optimist Club
Wholesale
Terry Fehr
First General Services
PA soundworks
Adam Schmaltz
Michael Lypchuk
PAGC
Wilyman Family

mailto:carcand@srsd119.ca
mailto:mattbergen@srsd119.ca
https://cdn.smore.com/u/3aa3/6060152fd6c745b0536730dd77bbbadf.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/cdb9/d523a9db392fbc9d78171d05a2560098.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2f5d/3d7636c62f9ac77242554d1c57acb6d9.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/7405/85eb78953eefd0914dfafbc68f717330.png


Grade 7/8 Boys & Grades 5 - 8 Girls
Basketball Information
There will be basketball practice for the girls team after school from 3:10
- 4:30 on Jan. 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th. There will be basketball practice
for the boys team after school from 3:10 - 4:30 on Jan. 10th, 17th and
24th. The boys basketball team will also practice at lunch on January
5th.
The following games are scheduled:
Boys Team:
Thurs. Jan. 5th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - Birch Hills @ Westview
Thurs. Jan. 12th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - WP Sandin @ Westview
Wed. Jan. 18th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - Westview @ Queen Mary
Girls Team:
Mon., Jan 9th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - John Diefenbaker @ Westview
Mon., Jan 16th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - WP Sandin @ Westview
Mon., Jan. 23rd, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - St. Louis @ Westview
Tues., Jan. 31, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - Arthur Pechey @ Westview
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wilyman or Mrs. Wilson at Westview School 306-922-
4094.
Thank you

Wilson Family
Clunie Consulting
Westview Staff
Redhead
Saskatchewan Rivers Education Centre
Programs Department from Sask Pen
COOP
Suntep
First Baptist Church
McLeod-Ryhorchuk Family
Ledoux and Arcand Family
Alliance Church
Calvary United Church
Evelyn Bergen
Canadian Tire

A Heartfelt Thank You
A huge thank you to SaskEnergy for the Share The Warmth Grant
which was used to purchase much needed toques and mitts for our
students!
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School Community Council Meeting -
Tuesday, January 17th, 2023


Our next SCC meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 17th at 6:00 pm
in the library. Please feel welcome to attend and bring your suggestions
for making improvements to our school. When parents and school staff
work together as a team, the students benefit!

Please Mark Your Calendars!

Soup & Bun Lunch - Wednesday, January
11th, 2023
Soup and a bun will be provided to all our students on Wednesday,
January 11th. A big thank you to Mr. Vandall, Mrs. Gryba, Miss
Meagan, Mr. Abe and Miss Kaley and the Grade 7/8 classroom for all
your hard work.
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First Term Progress Reports
First term progress reports will be sent home on Friday, January 27th,
2023.

Absence
If your child will be absent from school due to illness, appointments,
etc., please notify our office before 9:00am at 306-922-4094 or enter
their absence through the Edsby App. If you have any questions
regarding the Edsby App please feel free to contact the school.
Thank you.

No School January 30th, 2023
There is no school on Monday, January 30th, 2023, it is a PLC Day.

Arriving at school ON TIME:
Arriving on time to school doesn't just happen by accident....it

requires careful planning! it is important that children arrive at
school by 8:45 am everyday.

THANK YOU for your cooperation!
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